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Louisville Partner Reviews OSHA Recordkeeping Impact on
Construction
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The Occupational Safety and Health Administration’s electronic recordkeeping regulation has had a

tortured existence since its introduction in 2016. The relatively short regulation was accompanied by

a preamble that attempted to explain what OSHA meant by the regulation, but appeared to add

requirements not specifically mentioned in the actual regulation. In a bylined article for

Construction Executive, Louisville partner Todd Logsdon outlines OSHA’s next steps, the current

state of the law, and how construction executives should be prepare.

To read the full article, visit Construction Executive.
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